Jefferson-Martin Transmission Project

From: Dave Evans [devans@BKF.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2003 4:36 PM

To: 'jeffmartin@aspeneg.com'

Cc: 'Darrell Maxey (maxeyd@samtrans.com)'; Michael Liu - RC; 'Bernard Susanto

(susantob@samtrans.com)'

Subject: PG&E 230 kv line and proposed grade separation of Caltrain at San Bruno Ave in San Bruno

Billie Blanchard c/o Jeff Martin,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me before the scoping meeting on February 4, 2003. As you will recall I gave you a copy of a plan sheets showing the San Bruno Ave Huntington intersection and explained that the JPB is planning to construct a grade separated intersection that will lower the grade of San Bruno Ave 5 or more feet. This will require the approach roads (San Bruno Ave and Huntington) to be lowered to conform to the crossing elevation under the new bridge structure. It was my understanding that you are aware of the grade separation project and are planning to have additional discussion with the City of San Bruno on the grade separation as well as other City concerns.

If you would like to have representatives of the JPB attend the San Bruno meeting I am sure that could be arranged. If you would like additional information regarding the grade separation project, or copies of the drawing I gave you, please contact me.

David Evans
Principal/Vice President
BKF Engineers
(O) 650-482-6333
(F) 650-482-6399
devans@bkf.com